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HOSHIZAKI to remain as a component of the Nikkei 500 for the 

time being 
 
HOSHIZAKI CORPORATION (6465) will remain as a component of the Nikkei 500 Stock Average 

for the time being, in response to the designation to “Stock under supervision” (i.e. Kanri Meigara) 

by the Tokyo Stock Exchange on December 14, 2018. 

A decision whether or not to replace them will be made based on a comprehensive assessment of 

the situation, including the financial statement announcement. 
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